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The Embassy of Portugal presents its compliments to the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs of the Kingdom of the Netherlands — Europe Department (DEU) -
and following the previous Notes Verbales conceming the measures taken by
the Portuguese Government in the context of the COVID-19 pandemic, as
well as last week’s update of the Travel Advice for Portugal, adjusting the color
area of Porto (Portugal Norte) and Lisbon (Lisboa e Vale do Tejo) from
'vellow' (safety risks) to 'orange' (necessary travel only), would like to convey
the most recent information regarding the Portuguese Government’s response

to COVID-19.

A document with such information and statistic outlook is attached to this

Note.

In light of the above, the Portuguese Government would be grateful if the
above-mentioned information would be forwarded to the Dutch authorities
concerned, namely the Ministry of Health and RIVM.
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The Embassy of Portugal presents its compliments to the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs of the Kingdom of the Netherlands — Europe Department (DEU) —

the assurances of its highest consideration. r-’%’ﬁc\'l\\x\

Ministry of Foreign Affairs
Europe Department
Rijnstraat 8 - The Hague
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